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Carolyn Hill

From: Joe Sopo 
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 7:07 PM 
To: Carolyn Hill 
Subject: Re: Medical Cannabis Task Force 
 
I believe it would be imperative to have Chief McDonnell speak to the Task Force regarding security and safety 
in the cultivation and sales of medical marijuana. The Chief's testimony would reveal what challenges lie ahead 
for the City. His present position allows him the freedom to speak freely.  
   

 

Joe Sopo 

Th  lin ed im ge an ot
be is lay d. Th  fil  ma  
ha e been mo ed, 
re am d, r d let d.
Ve ify hat the link po n ts  
to the correct file and  
loc tio .

 
On Mon, Apr 6, 2015 at 12:11 PM, Carolyn Hill <Carolyn.Hill@longbeach.gov> wrote: 

Good afternoon Task Force Members, 




